Walnut Valley Sailing Club
Update

From the Commodore

The days are getting longer and warmer, which opens up more time to get boats prepped
and ready for the water. We are keeping an eye on final the cold snaps and looking at getting
the water turned on this weekend. If freezing temperatures are forecast through the next
week, it may be postponed for next weekend. The last thing we need right now is broken
water lines. Since work parties are a no-go, a few of us will be in the yard working to clear out
growing weeds as weather allows. The same will apply for cleaning up the clubhouse.

To address Covid-19 concerns, there will be some simple guidelines to follow as we work
through this. We are fortunate that The Wildlife and Parks Department is allowing us to
continue to utilize the lake and our club. Having a place to retreat to and still be able to do
what we love doing is a stark contrast compared many other areas across the nation. Taking
care of each other and the facilities are important now more than ever. The clubhouse and
restrooms are open to member use, and there will be sanitation supplies available for use
within the clubhouse. We ask that you clean and sanitize areas before and after usage.
Members are encouraged to supply their own utensils if using the kitchen to mitigate
possible contamination. It is also advised to keep the clubhouse under ten occupants at
time. We are currently following CDC guidelines on our approach to handling club usage so
these terms may adjust accordingly.

If you, or people you interact with frequently, (family/coworkers) have health concerns, then
avoiding the clubhouse altogether is the best option. There will be flyers posted with updates
as they become available. If anyone has concerns or input, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you all.

-Austin Bayes



